












October 16, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Steven Pan

MFJ Enterprises, Inc.

300 Industrial Park Road

Starkville, MS 39759

Dear Steven,

We really appreciate MFJ attending the 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention.  Richard and Jason did an excellent job representing MFJ and your booth was very professional.  
We had over 1500 attendees at the hamfest this year.  We sold out the tailgate area, the parking area was filled, and we had only two unsold swap tables.  I do not know how the vendors did with sales, but we have received nothing but positive feedback about the hamfest.
We did not ask MFJ for a door prize because I know you supported the youth program very well with donations.  We had a great youth program this year and plan to expand it next year.  

Next year’s hamfest will be held October 11-12, 2008.  We hope that MFJ will return again.  If you have any questions, you can contact me via email at k4qd@cfl.rr.com.  You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Thanks again to the MFJ team for joining us this year.  

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
PS.  The new ALS-600S the team brought down to Tom Morgan was for me.  I really appreciate that.  I have been trying to get one for a while.
CC:
Martin Jue


Richard Stubbs
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